
PHOTOSRAPHV 366 MADISON AVE., NEW YORK 17, NEW YORK

AMAI TELEPHONE: MU 7-8080

May 27, 19#

Mrs. Nell Dorr 
30 E. 37 St. 
New York, N. Y. 

Dear Mrs. Dorr:

One of your photographs Is under consideration for possible 
use in our forthcoming PHOTOGRAPHY Annual, 1956 Edition. 
Pollowing is the description:

Photostat is enclosed. Plea 
technical data.

se return it with the

Will you kindly fill out and return the enclosed technical’ 
data blank, being sure to include any additional information 
regarding the taking of the picture which might be of special 
interest to readers. A stamped and addressed return envelope 
is enclosed for your convenience.

A prompt reply will be appreciated as we are in immediate need 
of the information requested. Thank you for having submitted this 
photograph for consideration, and for your further cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

PHOTOGRAPHY Annual
' - - X

Bruce Downes:bhk Editor


